
 

 

 

 

February 12, 2017 

 

Dear Mr. Brown, 

The Westhampton Merchants Association met with the owner, Michael Wood from YY Salon & YY 

Products on Thursday, February 2, 2017.  Mr. Wood presented the proposal for 5403 Patterson Avenue. 

The Westhampton Merchants Association has reviewed and discussed all renderings, drawings and 

proposals and voted to fully support the changes.  We saw only positives in his presentation and are 

looking forward to the outcome. 

Sincerely, 

Page George 
President 
Westhampton Merchants Association 
804-402-4565 
 

 

 

  

 

 


